
QUNIE CORPORATION 
OTEMACHI PLACE EAST TOWER 11F 
2-3-2 Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8101 
Tel: +81 3 3517 2292  Fax: +81 3 3517 2293 

 

 

August 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

 Announcement of New Corporate Name 

 

  Please be informed that our corporate name will be changed to "Fortience Consulting Inc.", effective on October 

1, 2025. In line with this change, we would like to inform you of the necessary administrative procedures related 

to our business transactions, as outlined below.  

 Sincerely 

  

 Details 

 1. New Company Name 

 Fortience Consulting Inc.  

 

 2. The validity of contract 

 This corporate name change will not affect the validity or enforceability of any existing contracts or agreements 

entered into between QUNIE CORPORATION and your company without any specific legal procedure. All 

references to QUNIE CORPORATION in contracts, memorandums, purchase orders, and other related documents 

signed by September 30, 2025 will be deemed as Fortience Consulting Inc. from October 1, 2025. 

 

 3. Request for the New Invoice from October 1, 2025 

We kindly ask you to address all documents such as delivery notes, invoices, quotations, specifications, and 

purchase orders to Fortience Consulting Inc. from October 1, 2025. 

 

 4. About Bank Account 

With regard to bank transfers, please note that the account name will be changed to Fortience Consulting Inc. 

for payments made on or after October 1, 2025. The bank name, account type, and account number will remain 

unchanged. 

 

 5. Inquiries regarding this notice 

 Please contact the responsible staff member for each subject at our company or the following phone number; 

 QUNIE CORPORATION Representative Phone Number: +81-3-3517-2292  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


